
Mr Thao- 
 
Item 21 is the definition of family as it concerns people living at the same address. I believe that there needs to be 
an exception for student housing for any of the universities located within the city limits of St. Paul. 9 people in a 
house seems a bit much when it is students. Attending university is not a cheap occupation. Students will "crowd" 
in to save money. This ordinance will not be a good idea. Limiting the number of students to 4 and not increasing 
it to 6 is a better idea and should apply to ALL the universities and not just St. Thomas. 
 
Thank you. 
 
KC Cox 

 


